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July 15, 2014

The Van Ness Vision Committee of ANC 3F formed in April 2013.  Our committee of four ANC commissioners, and 12 members of the community has met at least once per month.  We have generated numerous ideas to make our Van Ness/Connecticut Avenue corridor more beautiful and more vibrant.  We focus on what makes our neighborhood unique-- our access to Rock Creek Park, our embassies, and our intellectual community.   

We have worked closely with the DC Office of Planning, UDC, American University, Fannie Mae, and commercial property owners including Doug Jemal, Arnie Pollinger, BF Saul and Calvert Woodley.  Noted architect and neighbor Travis Price joined our committee as an advisor, and he brought a whole new way of looking at our neighborhood.  Like the DC Office of Planning study from 2011, Travis focused on the Windom-Conn. Ave. intersection as a potential hub-- a beautiful and inviting third place that bridges east and west sides of the Avenue, offers activities for all ages, and highlights the metaphors of trees, rocks and water.

Travis hosted our commercial property owners’ Meet and Greet on Feb. 20th.  He led the community design charette at WAMU on March 8th, which was an exciting and dynamic effort to generate ideas to revitalize our public space.  He will lead the July 19th Streetscape Design Charette to translate our ideas into something buildable.   Now it's time to take this effort to the next level.  We have many ideas, and words.  What we need is pictures.

Tonight we believe we're bringing an idea that is truly meaningful, and that will help transform our neighborhood.  The 16 members of the Van Ness Vision Committee unanimously support this effort.  
The design takes into account both practical considerations, and the hopes of our community. In short, it will be both visionary and truly buildable.  The vision site design plan and renderings will help complete our Van Ness Vision Committee mission, and will serve as a catalyst for future work with the DC Office of Planning, owners and developers, on retail and public space to enhance our community.   The design process is iterative, and the fee anticipates input and variations.
I move to use $10,000 of ANC funds to commission a design for the Windom/Connecticut Avenue hub to continue the work of the Van Ness Vision Committee.  This design consulting fee to The Spirit of Place/Spirit of Design, a 501(c)(3), includes a $2500 retainer.  The cost includes a real, buildable conceptual design and renderings for the Windom/Connecticut Avenue Hub. 
Creating Value Together

